
 

 

Greater Manchester Joint Health Scrutiny 

Date:  12 July 2023 

Subject: Greater Manchester Integrated Care Partnership Strategy 

Report of: Warren Heppolette, Chief Officer for Strategy & Innovation,  

  NHS Integrated Care 

 

 

Purpose of Report: 

This report is offered to provide the Committee with confirmation of the strategic priorities 

of the Greater Manchester Integrated Care Partnership. It also sets out how the integrated 

care system is set up and organised to deliver on these priorities. 

The report is offered recognising that the Committee will be discussing its priorities for the 

year, and also to support the committee’s understanding of the organisation and operation 

of the integrated care system. 

The Improving Health and Care in Greater Manchester 2023-28 Strategy follows 

engagement and discussion with the Committee earlier in 2023. 

 

Recommendations: 

The Joint Health Scrutiny Committee is requested to: 

1. Receive the strategy to support the Committee’s deliberations on its priorities for its 

work during the municipal year. 

2. Receive the strategy to support the Committee’s understanding of the operation and 

organisation of the integrated care system in GM. 

Contact Officers 

Warren Heppolette, Chief Officer, Strategy and Innovation, NHS Greater Manchester. 

warrenheppolette@nhs.net  

 

https://gmintegratedcare.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/gmicp-health-and-care-strategy.pdf
mailto:warrenheppolette@nhs.net

